
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 May 2007 

8. NEW BRIGHTON COMMUNITY GARDENS FUNDING REQUEST 
 
 The Community Development Adviser sought the Board’s approval to allocate funding from its 2006/07 

Discretionary fund to assist the New Brighton Community Room and Gardens with their operating 
costs to the end of this financial year. 

 
 The Board resolved:  
 
 (a) To allocate $7,400 from its 2006/07 Discretionary fund to the New Brighton Community Room 

and Gardens. 
 
 (b) That Council staff continue to work with the organisation’s committee to source further funding 

options. 
 
 


